



11th Floor, Alliance Place 33A Alfred Rewane Road Ikoyi, Lagos, Nigeria Tel.: 08033085764, 07026408240

Info@thefishertrust.com gcu.restoration@gmail.com

4th September 2025

To: The Right Honourable Uko Nkole Chief Nike Akande Crescent Asokoro Abuja FCT

Dear Sir,

This is to acknowledge the receipt of the items you delivered to GCU today for the furnishing of the New Erekosima House for our expected new entrants for the 2025.2026 academic year.

The donation was very opportune and helps in no small measure to make possible our determination that the school will be opened on time this September with the New Erekosima House ready and the full complement of students new and old.

We take this opportunity to thank you not only this singular measure but for all the other support you have shown in the past towards the GCU restoration effort.

We hope that many more Old Boys will follow your example and pick items from the list soon to be published of items, they can provide or pay for so that we to have everything in place for school commencement.

Together we can do so much more

In Unum Luceant

Mr Uche Orji Chairman

On behalf of The Board of Trustees